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Dear Colleague: 

Re: Cyanide Destruct Systems Inc., Environmental Compliance Approval (Waste) 
 Ministry Reference Number 8299-CC5MEC 

On behalf of the City of Barrie’s Environmental Compliance and Risk Management 
Branches (City), we respectfully submit the following response to the Ministry of 
Environment, Conservation and Parks’ Environmental Registry Posting Number 019-5256. 
The notice was posted on March 23, 2022 for a 45-day review period. City staff have 
undertaken a review of the proposal details and would like to provide the following 
comments and concerns. 

1. Will this additional storage have any changes to the amount of solid hazardous waste 
accepted to the Site or shipped from the Site? 
 

2. Section 3.3(b) of ECA #A620200 does not specify the limits for solid hazardous 
waste. 

 
a. What is the total solid hazardous waste to be stored on the Site? 
b. Can it be clearly identified and listed in this Section of the ECA? 
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3. Section 3.2 of the ECA states that the Site is approved to receive waste generated in 
Canada and the United States but the proposal description states the Site will serve 
the province of Ontario.  Is this condition changing or was the ERO Proposal 
description incorrect? 
 

4. Section 3.5(c) specifies a spill storage volume of 110% of the capacity of the largest 
storage vessel or piece of equipment for each contaminant area.  The City would 
prefer this to be increased to 120%. 

Thank you for reviewing the above noted concerns.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact the undersigned at (705) 739-4220 x5810 or by email at lee.roberts@barrie.ca 

Kind regards,   

 

 

Lee Roberts, 
Risk Management Inspector 
 
cc:   Katie Thompson, Risk Management Official, City of Barrie 
        Bridget Mitchell, Supervisor of Environmental Compliance, City of Barrie 
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